

East Dale Road Melton, North Ferriby East Yorkshire, HU14 3HS

Tel: 01482 631208 Fax: 01482 636703

enquiries@southhunsley.org.uk southhunsley.org.uk

To: All Parents/ Carers of Students in Year 11

Our ref: 87214058

8 February 2022

Dear Parent/Carers

Re: Student Support Webinar

With exams now approaching we are aware that many parents/carers may be looking at ways they can best support students, and students may be starting to consider how they can revise effectively. This is perhaps even more relevant than in previous years considering the disruption Covid-19 has had. In response to this there will be the opportunity to join the second of our two-part live webinar series where we will look at effective revision techniques, including spaced learning, and habits for success in order to help students prepare for the summer.

The webinar will take place on Wednesday 9 February 2022 from 4.30pm until 5.00pm, with the opportunity for a live Q and A at the end. If you were unable to attend the first session you are still very welcome to access this second session.

To access the webinar you will need to use this link:

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-

join/19%3ameeting_NjlwMTJmNjctMmQxNC00NWNiLWIwZmMtMDM5MDg4MjU3ZGEw%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%227e110c15-00e4-4717-8211-

f78b600ea214%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%221f2e15b8-8ca1-4622-ac45-f72d1c1135c8%22%7d

You do not need Microsoft Teams in order to join the webinar as you can select the option to access the webinar through your browser.

For those who are interested but unable to attend, we will be looking to release recordings of the webinar on the school website.

If you were unable to attend the first webinar and would like to catch up, please use the following link: Limitless potential - Webinars - South Hunsley School

Yours faithfully

Jessica Behlert
Teacher of Science



